
Cal State LA 75th Anniversary Time Capsule Task Force 
 
The purpose of this task force is to assist the university administration in the 2022-2023 
celebration of CSULA’s 75th-anniversary, especially in the collection and coordination of items 
for the planned time capsule to be buried in the 22-23 academic year. The task force members 
will be chosen voluntarily from ASI CSULA officer membership.  
 
The task force will be co-chaired by the Vice President for Administration and the Spirit 
Commissioner.  
 
Purpose and Charge: 
The task force’s general mission is to advise the university on items to be placed in the time 
capsule and more broadly on the 75th-anniversary celebration. The task force is charged to 
consider the interests of various campus groups and communities in their contributions to the 
time capsule. Finally, the task force must determine student opinions on items to be placed in 
the time capsule, using methods such as direct surveys, contacting the campus press, and 
communicating with individual departments and communities. The deadline for such actions is 
the end of the fall semester of 2022.  
 
 


